From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 1:21 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift: flowers

Hi Steve,

On March 28, Evonee Hummer-Lillis, a Ward resident, left a vase of flowers at our office as a thank you for work we did on a constituent service request.  The vase contained nine tulips and accompanying daisies.  We have had the flowers at our front desk for the enjoyment of all.

Thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

